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November 29, 1982

D. G. Wiedman, Chief

Materials Radiation Protection Sec. I

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Reg III
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

License No. 12-04390-01
Your Letter 11-18-82

In answer to your letter of 11-18-82, please be advised that as of the
above date the final source container will be wipe tested and the packing
material will be surveyed prior to disposal as outlined in Appendix K

of NUREC-0338 dated 11-1-77.

SinIIrply yours,
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Donald Van Voorhis
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cc: G. T. Caleel, D.O.
C. R. Griffith
Wayne Wcisio
Nancy Webster
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